
NEED AND PURPOSE 

PROJECT STP00-0000-00(421), GLYNN COUNTY 

 

The project need arises from the anticipated growth along the corridor and in the area.  Rising 

volumes will create congestion and undesirable traffic operational conditions without 

improvements to the roadway.  This project would add capacity to the existing roadway system 

and ensure efficient operational conditions along SR 25 Spur into the future.  SR 25 Spur is an 

important link in the roadway system in the Brunswick / Glynn County region and serves as a 

hurricane evacuation route. 
 

The project would widen the SR 25 Spur from two lanes to four lanes from Cate Road to SR 99.  

SR 99 would be widened from an existing 2 lane facility to 4 lanes for approximately 850 feet to 

the west and 525 feet to the east before tapering back to the existing 2 lane facility on 200 feet of 

proposed right of way.  The northern terminus of this project is at SR 99; the southern terminus 

is near Cate Road.   

 


